

Society of the Honor Guard, Tomb of the Unknown Soldier (SHGTUS)

Centennial (TUS100) News Update

November 12, 2020 – Centennial Tidbit #7 (DAR), #8 (USS Olympia Marines Part 1), #9 (Olympia Marines Part2) Released

The next three video interviews in our Centennial Tidbit series has been released.

#7 – Daughters of the American Revolution. We want to thank President General Denise VanBuren for taking the time to talk to us about their involvement with the national commemoration of the Centennial of the Tomb of the Unknown Soldier in November 2021.

https://youtu.be/isa3jHzpzmk

#8 – Olympia Marines (Part 1). Our thanks to Vietnam veteran and former 1LT J.R. Neubeiser for diving into the history of the USMC Detachment assigned to the USS Olympia in 1921.

https://youtu.be/PrMiiSj-wHM

#9 – *Olympia* Marines (Part 2) This is a continuation of our talk with former USMC 1LT J.R. Neubeiser about the history of the USMC Detachment assigned to the USS *Olympia* in 1921.

https://youtu.be/cJKe-OMRo4s

Make sure you sign up for our YouTube channel so you can get the next Centennial Tidbit hot off the press...talking with the USS *Olympia* and her guns.

For more information please contact SHGTUS Public Affairs at publicaffiairs@tombguard.org